
 

 

18
th
 of March 2014 

David Shannon, 

Inspector, 

Office of Environmental Enforcement, 

Headquarters , 

PO Box 3000,  

Johnstown Castle Estate,  

Co. Wexford. 

 

Our Ref: CW2014-005      Your Ref PAE2009/215 

 

REF: Kilronan Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

 

 

Dear Mr. Shannon 

 

In relation to yours of the 13th February 2012 and further to ours of the 3rd of 

March 2013  Irish Water in consultation with Galway County Council report 

as follows: 

 

1: EPA- Submit copy of the AA Screening and update 

 

Copy of AA screening attached 

 
If you have any further queries contact the undersigned at abonner@water.ie 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Anne Bonner, 
Wastewater Compliance Liaison Specialist. 
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